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‭In the absence of a Web Advisory Committee, we are using a‬
‭web-building technique that has worked for other organizations:‬
‭member sourcing. We have consulted Emeriti Association members‬
‭through email about the design and navigation of the site.  The‬
‭overwhelming majority of respondents preferred the design and‬
‭navigation of the UCSD emeriti association website.‬

‭Our website, emeritiassociation.ucsb.edu,‬‭is under‬‭development by a‬
‭UCSB web designer, building the site with Drupal, a content‬
‭management framework.‬

‭EA Board member Tom Gerig and Associate Dean for Undergraduate‬
‭Education Madeleine Sorapure have agreed to review a working version‬
‭of the site.  Dr. Sorapure is experienced with Drupal software.‬

‭We hope to make a beta version of the site available for general review‬
‭before the end of the year.‬


